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“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute. 

Having lived among the poor in Bolivia and Peru and visited Rotary projects throughout Central and South America, every day is Thanksgiving Day for me.

Daily access to things often taken for granted like running water, a hot shower, clean air, safe streets, secure neighborhoods, and freedom of expression remind me daily that we are the luckiest people in the world to have been born in the United States of America.

We’ve won the lottery of life and as U.S. citizens are envied by millions of people around the world. And it is by chance of birth that we are so blessed.

May we all appreciate what we have. And may we be generous by remembering those who will never have what we may take for granted.

Please join me in celebrating Thanksgiving 365 days a year.

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”
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